
FUTURE PIPE INDUSTRIES EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT ATTENDS 
“ARABIAN LEADERS OF THE FUTURE ASSOCIATION” (ALFA) SUMMIT, 
HOSTED BY GLOBAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING FIRM A. T. KEARNEY

Dubai, March 25, 2014: Mr. Imad Makhzoumi Executive Vice President 
and member of the board of Future Pipe Industries (FPI), a leading global 
provider of fiberglass pipe system, was recently invited by A.T. Kearney to 
attend the “Arabian Leaders of the Future Association” (ALFA) Summit. 

The Summit, held in Abu Dhabi, brought together global thought leaders 
and senior executives representing leading businesses in the GCC. Key 
speakers included leading experts from Mubadala Group, Spinneys, and 
Center for Strategic International Studies in Washington D.C. in addition to 
A.T. Kearney. 

The Summit has established itself as an important forum to discuss issues pertaining to the Middle East business market 
uncovered by A.T. Kearney’s global research. The summit highlighted the strategic challenges faced by GCC leaders 
and provided the participating senior executives with rich opportunities to define immediate next steps in key areas.

For more information: www.middle-east.atkearney.com.
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About Future Pipe Industries:
Future Pipe Industries (FPI), the global leader in anti corrosive large diameter fiberglass pipe design and manufacturing, 
provides the world’s largest product portfolio of fiberglass pipe systems, efficiently delivering water and energy to 
the world. With over 28 years in the industry, FPI has installed more than 160,000kilometres of pipe worldwide and 
built up a robust reputation for designing, manufacturing and installing bespoke pipe solutions for the world’s biggest 
companies in the fields of infrastructure, oil and gas, industrial, and water. With operations spanning 16 countries 
across four continents, FPI’s worldwide offices and testing facilities lead the way in product advancement, guaranteeing 
the highest standards in the fiberglass pipe industry today.


